
Health Safety and Wellness Committee Meeting     January 18, 2018 

          Conference Room  

 

In Attendance: Michelle Billings 

             Michael Farrell 

             Elisha Pylman 

             Karl Geiger 

 

 

-Michelle Billings question re: prevention ed./counseling on annual basis for students. 

 -Elisha noted that county representative provides it roughly once per week. Unsure about 

Elementary students 

 

-Elisha Pylman researched Nutrition Education (K-6) 

 -Tina Pine says she tries to incorporate it into her health curriculum, but pretty basic. 

 -Other elementary teachers have yet to get back to Elisha.  

 

-Michelle Billings noted that recent re-opening of the Fitness Center (with student supervisor, Catherine 

Clark) connects to the Physical Education component of our current policy. 

 

-Elisha Pylman suggested that Allison Gonyo should be on the HSW committee. 

 

-Karl Geiger suggested possibility of uploading nutrition tips from his cafeteria website for transfer to our 

newsletter and school website for parent/student benefit.  

 

-Discussion of process in getting committee minutes onto the school website via Caryn Furst. They need 

to be consistent in how we go about it. 

 

-Question by Michael Farrell re: balance of ensuring school follows Wellness Policy and communicating 

to public (parents or SED) that we are following it and how.  

 

-For next time, Elisha Pylman to get K-4 feedback on nutrition in the curriculum. Others to review/take 

notes on current Wellness Policy for discussion as to whether we are following it.  

 

-Next meeting is February 15 at 1:15 p.m. 


